
January 2016 newsletter  
 

 

A very Happy New Year to you all 
 

We are immensely pleased to present 12th issue of 2nd year, 24th in a row.  Our best wishes to you 

all for fulfillment of all your new resolutions.  

1) We had visits from Mr. Waragai and Ms. Tanaka from HIDA.  Lot of ideas were 

exchanged with them.  

2) This year has turned out to be excellent for the number of interns coming over from 

Japan.  We once again appeal to all to see if they can help out during weekends. 

3) We are sad to report a break in WNF course this year.  Major reason was lack of finance, 

however the state of economy in most of the world, turmoil, insurgency also contributed.  

We hope that 2016 will change all this.   

4) We were successful in getting SAFAAS fees reduced to half. 

5) HIDA had to postpone some of their courses again due to economic conditions. 

6) Two of our applicants have been selected for HIDA courses in Japan, Mr. Vipin Jain for 

PEMM and Ms. Priyanka Nachane for SHOP both in 2016. We wish them best. 

7) Japanese Language Classes 2 will begin from January. 

8) There have been some changes in the office Mr. More has replaced Mr. Rajesh. 

 

We have enjoyed 2 years of this activity let us know your take. 

 


